
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
We are writing to inform you of upcoming upgrades to our Riverhead facility on Mill Road and Main Street in 
Riverhead, NY. These upgrades will increase the safety and reliability of service for our customers across 
Long Island.  
We will be upgrading the facility in two phases. Phase one involves demolishing and rebuilding existing 
structures and installing truck stations. Phase two will focus on upgrading the existing regulator station and 
rebuilding the maintenance building on Doctors Path. You can expect the most noise impacts within the first 
four weeks of construction, due to jack hammering and the operation of vacuum trucks. There will be no 
interruption to service for National Grid customers. 
 
Work hours: Monday-Friday 7AM to 4PM* 
Timeline: June 2025 through Summer 2028 
 
Phase One: June 2025 to Winter 2025 

• Demolition of existing foundations 
and buildings within National Grid 
property.  

• Installing truck stations. 
Phase Two: Spring 2027 to Summer 2028 

• Upgrades to existing regulator 
stations.  

• Rebuilding the maintenance building 
on Doctors Path. 

 
 
 
For questions regarding this working, please contact the Project Engagement team at 516-452-3003, 
box.liprojects@nationalgrid.com, or visit or project website: www. ngrid.com/rfu   
*Schedule is subject to change due to weather and key project activities. 

 
Sincerely, 
National Grid 
Project Engagement Team 

Construction is starting in your 
neighborhood. 
Riverhead Facility Upgrade | Riverhead, NY 
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